
PARTicipation
2022 
Working with the theme of “Art & Sports”, students from both
the District School Board of Niagara and the Niagara Catholic
District School Board in partnership with the Fort Erie Native
Friendship Centre had the opportunity to engage in visual arts
workshops, during May and June of 2022. 



Come See the Art!

Connect with us!

brocku.ca/education/vietgen

At the 
Fort Erie Native Friendship Centre, 

July and August 2022
Courage to Soar 
Alternative Secondary Program
Students in this DSBN program of a variety of ages and
backgrounds worked together over the course of one week to
create a “Team Courage to Soar” lacrosse jersey in
commemoration of their class identity and as a celebration of
the traditional sport of Lacrosse invented by the Haudenosaunee
peoples of the Six Nations long before European contact.

Each student contributed to the jersey, whether through graphic
design, sewing, painting, or embellishing the fabric of the jersey
to express who they are as a person.

Other Exhibition Locations - July and
August 

Niagara Falls Public Library
Welland Public Library 
Grimsby Public Art Gallery
St. Catharines Public Library, Downtown Branch
Niagara Regional Native Centre

@brockeducation
pvietgen@brocku.ca


